Metro Region
Coordinator:  Francis Seme
Email:  francis.seme@wearemass.org



Self-Advocates in the Metro Region have been meeting weekly on Wednesdays. The officers met on March 4, 2021, and planned the Agenda for the month. The Self-Advocates also attended the annual conference, which was held virtually this year for the first time due to Covid restrictions. 

﻿The topic Teach Disability History and the accessible Martial Arts which was presented by Easter Seals was enjoyed by the group.

During the 2021 MASS Virtual Conference, Conference Awards were presented to many Self-Advocates, Supporters, and Staff. Felix Rust was excited to receive the Supporter Award in the Metro Region.

Our monthly meeting was held on March 18, 2021, and we had the pleasure of having Amy N. Bonne, the new Human Rights Specialist for the Metro Region. Amy was very open to having conversations with Self-Advocates, she also talked to them about her plans to work with everyone in the Region. Francis Seme the Metro Regional Coordinator for MASS also had the pleasure of honoring an invitation to a meeting held on March 15, 2021, by Joseph W Weru, the Director of Human Rights, in attendance at the meeting was Anne Fracht Board Member and Kim Plaut Board Member and chairperson for Metro.
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